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FULLFILLING THE PROMISE OF JUSTICE FOR ALL IN AMERICA
CONFERENCE DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE MEETING	
Tuesday November 15, 2022, Minutes

I.  Chair Rick Pierce called the meeting to order at 2:02 p.m. ET. In attendance:  Roger Rand, Mark Dalton, Erin Carr, Janet Cornell, Melinda Brooks, Dawn Palermo, Edwin Bell, Erica Payne-Santiago, Jude DelPreore, Kathy Griffin, and Rick Pierce.   The first order of business was to approve the October 11 meeting minutes as posted on the website.
II. Rick provided the committee with an update of the Conference Proposals Review subcommittee report.  He noted their work was complete and thanked those who volunteered their time and talent to serve in this capacity.  The proposals were scored and 12 were selected as workshops for the midyear and 25 for the annual conference.  Jude DelPreore and Rick were in the process of notifying those selected to present at NACM.
III. The Conference Development Committee was asked to provide a workshop topic for those who work in limited jurisdiction courts.  This workshop, and perhaps an accompanying Shared Interest Group or SIG session would take place at the annual conference.  Rick asked Kathy Griffin, Chair of the DEI Committee if that committee would be interested in presenting a SIG.  Kathy will follow up with an answer at the December CDC meeting.  Rick noted their will be six breakout sessions selected for live streaming at the midyear conference.  The selected sessions will focus on the SJI priorities outlined in the grant NACM received.
IV. Roger Rand, Chair of the Website Committee, provided a progress report on the development (and completion) of the NACM conferences landing pages and the new design of the NACM website.  
V. Roger suggested a presentation of land acknowledgement documents by Native American representatives of the conference location (Tampa) to have a spot on the agenda at the annual conference.
VI. Janet Cornell, Court Express editor, and active participant of the NACM CORE Committee, provided an update on the development of the guide “Putting the CORE in Practice”.
The meeting concluded at 2:43 p.m. ET.  The next meeting date for the Conference Development Committee is Tuesday December 13 at 2 p.m. ET.  
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